
FOI DISCLOSURE LOG JUNE 2025

Number Data Requested Reason Denied Working Days to Complete Notes

9682 Developer contributions Section 106 (S106) CIL Funding 21

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9683 Health & Safety Breachers at Premier League Stadiums Information Not Held 17

9684 Potholes reports and repairs Information Not Held 17

9685 Spend Reports

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9687 Spending on external consultants 

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9688 Direct Debit Payments Prepaid cards cash and vouchers Information Not Held 15

9689 Learning Disability/Dementia care Information Not Held 15

9690 Contact details for Legal Correspondence from Third parties 14

9691 Collection rate for council tax 14

9692 Housing Associations occupying residential properties 9

9693 Licensed and/or registered commercial tattooing premises 14

9694 Solar Energy Usage and future Plans 14

9695 Prevent Strategy Funding

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9696 Missed Council Tax Payments 13

9697 Council Tax payments missed and the actions taken

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9698 Arrangements in place to procure temporary/agency staff 12

9699 June Business Rates Credits Sec 31 (1) (a) – Prevention and Detection of Crime 4

9700 Money owed by Construction Contractor ISG

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9701 Exempt dwellings from council tax for Ministers of religion 12

9702 Councils use of Private Enforcement Agents 26

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9703 Provisions for the DASH checklist in Local Authority 16



9704 Social Media Management and Social Listening Platform

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9705 Communication systems, Digital Services Website Usage 

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9706 Contract Register, procurement strategy and key contact information

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9707 Animal Activities Licensing (Dog boarding Kennels) 34

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9708 Pothole Claims Information Not Held 4

9709 Missed Parcels Information Not Held 4

9710 Paupers funerals 9

9711 Public bin locations and types

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9712 Tenant Complaint Data Information Not Held 3

9713 Council Museums Information Not Held 8

9714 Trading Standards Dept re concerns of private landlords Information Not Held 2

9715 Family Time Service Information Not Held 1

9716 Dog Barking Complaints 7

9717 Abandoned Vehicles 12

9718 Polygamous Working 6

9719 Traffic Data & Survey Procurement Information Not Held 6

9720 S106 Affordable Housing Delivery 18

9721 Services/Support for LGBTQ+ in situations of homelessness

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9722 Information on late payments to suppliers

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9723 Electric on street charging 8

9724 Illegal/counterfeit tobacco/cigarettes seizures and prosecutions 2

9725 Premises licences for public houses that have been revoked

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9726 Council Redundancies 3

9727 Buildings with ACM Cladding 2



9728 Council Housing Register

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9729 API integrations solutions

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9731 Section 106 Funds 14

9732 Paupers funerals 5

9733 Trans Awareness Courses 6

9734 Disability, Homelessness, Child Poverty

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9735 Public Toilet Provisions

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9736 Council Housing Development 13

9737 Councils expenditure on consultancy services

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9738 Asset  Management Software

REASON FOR DELAY: Information 
not available within statutory 
guidelines

9739 Business Rates Credits July Sec 31 (1) (a) – Prevention and Detection of Crime 2

9743 Electricity and Gas consumption 18


